Rotary Club of Winnipeg East A.M. c/o Mr. Ken Phernambucg 123 Bannatyne Avenue, Suite 100 Winnipeg, Manitoba R3B 0R3

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen:

Thank you for your recent gift of \$500.00 to Knowles Centre Inc. Your support is deeply appreciated.

Thanks to your generosity, we will meet our mission to provide professional services to individuals and their families by helping them discover their strengths and fulfill their potential through a variety of therapeutic and culturally sensitive programs.

Your donation will help us to replace the dishwasher used in our Culinary Arts Program. To show our appreciation, we will be in touch with you in the future to arrange for you to come for a dinner prepared by our Culinary Arts students, and we will also be hanging a plaque of appreciation in the dinning hall.

Thank you again for your support of Knowles Centre Inc.

Warmest regards,

Craig Ebbers.

Development Coordinator

Knowles Centre Inc.



